
 

 
 
Penguin Class Newsletter           

Messages 

• Another busy week this week! I am so proud of how the children have been working and have adapted to being in 
KS2. Well done everybody!  

• A reminder for children to log on to TT Rockstars and complete quizzes on accelerated reader.  
• We continue to remind the children of Our School Values which are: 

❖ Be Respectful 
❖ Be Responsible  
❖ Be Safe 

  
English  

• We finished the Story of The First Drawing and have been retelling the story. We have used noun phrases, included 
dialogue and different sentence types. Next week we are starting to read Leon and the place Between.  

Maths  
• We have been looking at adding using different methods. We have used different methods including counting 

forwards, using number lines and column methods. We have started adding 1’s ,10’s and 100’s to three-digit 
numbers.  

Science  
• In Science we have looked at how to draw a diagram correctly in science. We have also looked at methods and the 

reason it needs to be clear and to the point.    
History 

• In History we have looked at what life was like for hunter-gatherers, why early humans began to settle and what 
Neolithic settlements were like. 

Art 
• We are continuing looking at how Henry Moore drew, and have been using cross hatching to sketch and shade.  

PE 

• In Gymfit circuits we have continued to improve our fitness, completing a fitness circuit. The children really noticed 
how much they had worked out this week! In our multi skills we used speed and agility to adjust our footwork.  

PSHE 

• In PSHE, children are continuing to enjoy learning about ‘Being Me in My World’. We have discussed why we need 
rules and why we need to follow them.    

News 
Academic Excellence 
Well done to the following children who have won awards over the past two weeks: 

• Star of the week: Zach and Amelia 
• Rights Respecting: Ellie and Evelyn 

• Reading: Alfie and Ben 
• P.E: Cayla and Bobby 

 
Clubs 
Children have started to enjoy our range of extra-curricular clubs offered to them this week, including drawing club, dodgeball 
and mindfulness.  
 
PE 
Our P.E days are Thursday and Friday. 
 
Times Table Rockstars 
All children have been sent home with their TTRS logins. Please ensure children are logging on regularly to practise their times 
tables.   
To see all our latest learning and for school updates, please follow @MissArmstrongWW and 
@WhistonWillis1 on twitter. 
Thank you for your continued support 
Miss Armstrong 
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